
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/13/2011 12:04:39 PM 
To: 'frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov' (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 

I Redacted 

Cc: Livingston, Randy (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RSL3); 
'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Gateway Plant Tour — Thank You! 

From: Lindh, Frank [mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday. July 13, 2011 11:47 AM 
To: Redacted 
Cc: Clanon, Paul <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>; Cherry, Brian K; Livingston, Randy 
Subject: Gateway Plant Tour - Thank You! 

Ron -

On behalf of Paul Clanon and myself, I wanted to thank you again for taking time to give us a quick tour 
of the Gateway plant yesterday, following the groundbreaking ceremony for the Oakley plant. 

As always, it was really informative to see the actual facilities in operation. It's good for us bureaucrats 
to get out of the office from time to time! 

Please extend our thanks to others at the plant who helped accommodate our tour on such short notice. 

Many thanks, 

Frank Lindh 
(and Paul Clanon) 

SB GT&S 0237732 
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